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Activities Week Trip – Plymouth – Monday 7th July 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Your child has chosen to go on the visit to Plymouth as part of Activities Week. Our itinerary for the 

day includes: 

 

Departure from Cape Cornwall School at 8am  

Arrival at Plymouth at approximately 10.30am 

Walking around Citadel and some time in Hoe Park/Smeaton’s Tower 

Lunch (Students to bring packed lunch. Students eligible for free school meals will have lunch 

provided). 

Visit to Mayflower Museum and Barbican area of Plymouth 

One hour in Drakes Circus shopping centre 

Departure from Plymouth at approximately 2.30pm 

On return journey (time allowing) we will stop at Cornwall Services for 30 minutes.  

Estimated return to Cape approximately 5 to 5.30pm (traffic dependent). Parents to collect 

students as no catchup bus available at this time.   

 

It is essential that students are dressed appropriately for walking and that day’s weather. Please 

keep an eye on the forecast and the potential for rain, as we will be out of doors for much of the 

day. Bring a waterproof in case of rain. There will be opportunities to buy drinks/water etc during 

the day, though students are advised to bring water with them. Sunhat/sun cream may be 

required (We hope!). A small backpack would be advisable. Students who use an inhaler or other 

medical device will be required to bring this on the day or risk not being allowed to take part.    

  

Also, if you haven’t already done so, please can you pay for the trip using Arbor. 

 

Please get in touch if you have any queries about the visit. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mr Clayton 
 

 


